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  Requests for Letters of Support  
 
 

The San Francisco EMA HIV Community Planning Council may receive requests for Letters of Support for 

pending legislative or other matters relating to issues of general interest to the HIV/AIDS community or 

relating to specific items that may affect Planning Council operations the CDC or the Ryan White 

Program. 

 

Actions or requests for support that relate directly to CDC and Ryan White Program issues may be 

brought to the Planning Council for determination of support. 

 

Letters of support for grant funded activities or other matters that are within the overall goals of the 

Planning Council and the Integrated Plan may be approved and signed by the Co-chairs of the Planning 

Council. 

 


